LMS PTC Meeting Minutes
January 11, 2016

-Board Members in Attendance:

PTC President: Hillary Geoly

PTC Vice President: Nancy Juoni

PTC Secretary: Eileen Holdridge

PTC Treasurer: Dawn Sullivan

-Principal’s Report:
- Principal Chris Pomroy reported that the second round of MAP testing has begun. Math is this
week and L.A. will be next week. 7" graders are taking MAP testing on Mondays/Tuesdays and
8" graders are taking MAP testing on Wednesdays/Thursdays. It is an adaptive, computer-
based assessment that is given three times per year.
- Parents are encouraged to attend budget forums this year to stay informed.
- The second round of fundraising for Gettysburg will be coming up soon. The specific fundraiser
has not yet been identified.

-Treasurer’s Report:
- Account balance: $13,880.83
- Sports snack sales: $56.72 YTD
- School store: $791.69 YTD
- Moe’s fundraiser: $100.00
- Box tops: 2 checks should be forthcoming in the amounts of $221 and $331
- PTC books are currently being audited by Deb Espinosa

-Upcoming events and fundraisers:
- Butterbraid order forms will be sent home on February 19". Orders will be due March 4" and
pick-up will be March 16™.
- Possible fundraiser at Fields of Fire discussed to be held in May; information still being
gathered at this time.
- BMX all school assembly scheduled for May 24™
- Leap year dodgeball tournament will be held on February 29" — more information to come
shortly. Meredith Diette offered to help coordinate this.
- Parent-teacher conference snacks on March 23™—Deb Estes offered to help coordinate this.
- March Madness basketball game will be held Friday, March 18" 6:30-8:00 p.m.
- 8" grade promotion ceremony in June — Amy Dirico offered to help coordinate this.
- Discussed possibility of placing donation jars at local businesses to fundraise for Gettysburg
fund. Will check with the Board of Ed regarding approval for this.
- PTC Executive Board for 2016-2017: Lesley Dunbar offered to coordinate nominations.
Nominations will begin at the March 14" pPTC meeting and will be voted on at the May 9™ pTC
meeting.

LMS families encouraged to join the LMS PTC Facebook page and monitor the LMS PTC webpage where
events and reminders are often posted.

2016 PTC Meeting Schedule:

Monday, March 14" at 6:30 p.m.
Monday, May 9"at 6:30 p.m.

Monday, June 13"at 6:30 p.m. (tentative)

Respectfully submitted,
Eileen Holdridge


https://www.facebook.com/groups/130634240375254/
http://lmsptc.weebly.com/

